



VIA E-MAIL

June 15, 2015

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250, MS: 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: UT-150062

Dear Mr. King:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Part 54.304(d)(1) of Commission rules requires rate-of-return carriers seeking CAF-ICC support to file data with the relevant state commissions on the same date as the annual access tariff filing. The CAF-ICC data is only available in pdf format.

On behalf of Skyline Telecom, GVNW herein files with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission such data.

Please contact me at 503-612-4410 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,



James Rennard

Attachments

C:	Skyline Telecom	
